
 

 

 

MIDDLETON CUP, JOHNS TROPHY & U25 MANAGERS 

The Middleton Cup and Johns Trophy Managers’ Contracts expire this year 

and Bowls Hampshire now invites applications from those wishing to manage 

the teams following the AGM for the period 2024 to 2026.  The Current Role 

Descriptions are available on the Bowls Hampshire website. 

Bowls Hampshire is willing to consider innovative ways of managing the 

teams so these Role Descriptions should not be regarded as set in stone.  

A new role for the U25 men has also been created and a new job description 

for this position can also be found on the Bowls Hampshire website. 

Those wishing to apply should, by the 30th August 2023 email the Bowls 

Hampshire Secretary at bowlshampshiresecretary@gmail.com or alternatively 

write to her at The Beeches, 16A Emsworth Road, Havant, Hants, PO9 2SS.  

Candidates should please attach a CV setting out how they would intend to 

manage the teams and the qualities and skills they would bring to Bowls 

Hampshire.  

Interviews of candidates will take place mid-September 2023.  At interview 

candidates will be given the opportunity to outline their vision for the way 

forward and to offer suggestion as to any changes they feel should be made 

to the way the teams are managed.   


